
Superintendent’s PIE Meeting

Wednesday, September 27, 2023

10:00 a.m.

Remote Meeting

Superintendent Crozier opened the meeting at 10:02 a.m. and welcomed all who were present on

Zoom.

Updates included:

● An update / review of the SMILE and Explore Summer Programs will be given at the next

School Committee meeting on Monday, October 2, 2023.

● Transportation routes and student riders are being modified as the year progresses. The first

view app will be available in October.

● SPS is nearly fully staffed, main needs are paraprofessionals and lunch / recess monitor

positions.

● Chief Nix recently updated the School Committee on school safety including staff / student

training and security cameras.

● Updates on new curriculum include ELA programs Keys to Literacy for Grades K-5 and

Grading for Equity for Grades 6-8. In addition, health and wellness updates to the SEL

curriculum have been made.

Questions from participants included:

● Class size concerns at Haynes

● MCAS scores at Loring

Mr. Crozier ended the meeting at 10:21 a.m.

The next Superintendent PIE meeting will be held on Thursday, October 26, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. A

reminder will be sent via email with the remote meeting link.


